## Saturday In-Person Center Visits



## We can't wait to meet you and show you our center!

During your visit, you'll have the chance to tour our child care center with a member of our leadership team and learn about our curriculum, enhanced COVID-19 health and safety policies, and our center community.

Prior to entering our center, we will do a health screening and temperature check. Masks are required and we can only allow one household member for the visit. Tours will be approximately 20 minutes in length.

To book a visit, email <u>villa@brighthorizons.com</u> with your desired tour time. Our team will reply to confirm your time slot.

Saturday, January 23, 2021 from 9:30 AM – 12:30 PM

RSVP to villa@brighthorizons.com

While at your visit, ask us how to receive \$150 off your registration fee!



22 Village Place, Glastonbury, CT 06033 860-633-5553 | villa@brighthorizons.combrighthorizons.com/village facebook.com/BHVillagePlace